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Watts Remy

From: Margaret Magruder <magruder@clatskanie.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:10 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 3058/SB 853

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Dear Senator Dembrow and Representative Clem, 
 
My family has been engaged in agriculture in Oregon for over 100 years.  We have witnessed the tools needed for 
economically viable agriculture gradually being removed from use and hampering farmers and ranchers ability to survive 
much less thrive. 
 
Oregon's land use regulations encourage no net loss of farm land, however bills such as HB 3058 and SB 853 send an 
entirely different message to farmers.   
 
I have served on the Oregon Board of Agriculture and am a member of the Oregon State Weed Board and I am familiar 
with the regulations that ODA has in place to monitor pesticide products.  We need to rely on the experts on the state 
and federal level to make the appropriate decisions in regard to these products. 
 
Please support Oregon Agriculture and oppose HB 3058 and SB 853. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Magruder 
12589 Highway 30 
Clatskanie, OR 97016 
magruder@clatskanie.com 
 


